
 

     
 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 6 
Well done to all our Year 6 children this week. A long and hard week of SATS 
testing came to an end yesterday. They thoroughly enjoyed their early 
morning workouts with Mr Walker and their toast and bacon buns. Many 
thanks to both Mr Walker and Mrs Armstrong in the kitchen. Today Year 6 
enjoyed their sports morning and their delivered pizzas at lunch time!  
Pegswood Primary School Fun Run (in aid of Greggs Cancer Run) 
This is taking place on Friday 8th June (the first Friday after half term) and you 
should have received a letter this week. We are asking if children can bring in £1 
to enter the fun run, although you may wish to give a larger donation. If you 
would like to raise a little more money for the charity, each teacher has a 
sponsor form and there are some with Mrs Stanton in the office for you to 
collect should you wish to. 
Mrs Smith 
As I am sure most of you will have realised Mrs Smith is due to give birth very (very!!) soon! Today is Mrs 
Smith’s last day with us before she starts her maternity leave. I am sure you will join with all the staff in 
wishing Mrs Smith (and Mr Smith) all the best with the imminent birth. 
 
Northumberland School Games 
We have had a busy week competing in different Northumberland School Games competitions. 
Wednesday saw Year 5 and Year 6 compete in a mixed hockey competition. Year 5 improved as the 
competition went on and had an excellent draw when they played Year 6. Year 5 finished 3rd in their 
competition. Year 6 started well, winning their match four goals to nil. They continued to perform well 
and at the end were undefeated drawing two matches and winning the rest. They ended up winning 
their competition and so will join the Year 3/4 gymnasts and the Year 4 golfers at the Northumberland 
School Games in June. 
Also this week our Year 3 and 4 tag rugby players were in action yesterday. Again, their rugby improved 
as the competition continued and finished in 5th place with two wins. 
Well done to everyone who represented school this week, tried their best and played with a smile on 
their face! 
Diary Dates 
Monday 21st May  Reception trip to Whitehouse Farm 
Tuesday 22nd May  Morning Nursery trip to Whitehouse Farm 
Wednesday 23rd May  Year 3 & 4 final swimming session 
Thursday 24th May  Afternoon Nursery trip to Whitehouse Farm 
Friday 25th May  House non-uniform day 
Friday 25th May  School closes for half term 
Monday 4th June  School closed – Teacher Training Day 
Tuesday 5th June  School open 
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